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14 September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Updated Information following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
 
I am writing to confirm that Great Hollands Primary School will be closed to all pupils on 
Monday 19 September, to enable staff and children to spend time with their families on the 
day of our late Queen’s state funeral.  
 
Also, for your information, this afternoon, teachers in Years 1-6 delivered a special lesson 
relating to British History and the Monarchy. As part of this learning, the children had the 
opportunity to watch the live coverage of Her Majesty the late Queen’s coffin as it travelled in 
procession from Buckingham Palace to Westminster Hall.   
 
As this is a significant historical event, it was important that we recognise and share this with 
our pupils.   
 
Yours sincerely 

Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


